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11 May 2021

Dear Parents,
Once again all the students have been rewarded for their great artworks displayed at the
Nyngan Show. Students received 1st , 2nd and Highly Commended certificates for their drawings
and paintings. We also received some feedback from the public about the bright Smalls Schools
display which had information reports from all the students. Thank you to Kristin for helping me put
the display up and to the teachers who took it down on Monday afternoon.

NAPLAN week - Today the students completed the writing assessment. They all had a very
positive attitude. The other tests will be completed each morning this week.

11th May Writing  (year 5- typed, year 3 - handwritten)

12th May Reading

13th May Conventions of language

14th May Numeracy

Festival of Speech - On Thursday afternoon, the students will present their prepared speeches to 2
judges. After this, 2 students from stage 2 and 2 students from stage 3 will be selected to
represent our school at the Narromine CWA Public Speaking Festival. I will send notes home on
Friday for those students. Your child/ren will have their speech to practice on Wednesday night.

School Uniform survey - Please complete the survey form attached to this newsletter as we would
like to place orders for uniforms by the end of this week. These are optional for winter.
Some students have Long sleeve blue polos so I am wondering if this is something you would like
us to order and I would also like to hear if you would like to order a winter jacket as a number of
schools are doing now.

Skye Dedman
PRINCIPAL



What’s coming up?

Week 4
10-14th May

NAPLAN week
13th May

Festival of Speech

Week 5
20th May

NYNGBAR Cross Country at Hermidale
21st May

Mid Term Break

Week 6
Monday 24th May

Mid Term Break

Tuesday 25th May
Yr 3-6 CWA Public Speaking at Narromine

Friday 28th May
Life Education Van at Girilambone PS

Working with Children Check - Can all parents please return the
working with children check forms that were sent home last fortnight.



SPORT

Cross Country - Well done to all our students who competed in the cross country. We
were very proud of everyone who tried their best on the day. Congratulations to
Mac Lawson who will be representing Hermidale PS at Nyngbar.

Nyngbar Cross Country will be held at 9.30 am on 20th May at Hermidale for those
runners eligible to compete. Again, we will need parents to assist as we have
Nyngan, Cobar PS, Marra and Girilambone  students competing, thank you.

Cobar Netball - What a brilliant day we all had in Cobar for the netball. The
students had the opportunity to play 4 games in a variety of positions. Their
understanding of the game, rules and their own abilities improved throughout
the day. We look forward to another netball competition at the end of
September.

Small Schools Touch football competition - It's been a long time since Hermidale PS
participated in this competition so we look forward to joining with Girilambone for
our first game against Eumungerie PS. We will play in the central location being
Narromine on Friday 11th June. Parents are welcome to come and watch.
Students from Nyngan High School will run a few training sessions with us, prior to
the game.



Aroun� th� Schoo�

Small Schools Netball
team.  Students from
Hermidale PS,
Girilambone PS and
Marra Creek PS all
played.  Well done on a
great day and your new
singlets looked very flash!

Our Small Schools show display at the Nyngan
Show

Our fabulous SLSO Kristin solving Maths problems with
the students



HANDY HINTS & T IPS FOR SCHOOL

A Recipe from
www.freshforkids.com.au
From the 2018 Autumn
newsletter

http://www.freshforkids.com.au




COMMUNITY NEWS





Winter uniform Survey

Name ___________________________________

Yes / No  I would order my child/ren a blue long sleeve polo at approx $40
a shirt

Yes / No  I would order my child/ren a gold long sleeve polo at approx $40
a shirt

Yes / No    I would order my child a wind proof lined jacket (soft shell) (with
school logo) at approx $70 a jacket

Yes / No  I would order my child a warm puffer jacket for school ( with
school logo) at approx $70 a jacket


